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Welcome to the Argyll and Bute Beach Forum quarterly e-bulletin.  The Argyll and Bute Beach 
Forum is a project run by The GRAB Trust (as part of our Beaches and Marine Litter Project).  
Our main aim is to raise awareness of the impacts of and reduce beach and marine litter and to 
support communities to take action by cleaning beaches. 

We hope you will find our e-bulletin interesting.  The bulletin is also available by post and on our 
website.  Your contributions are always welcome.  We want to make this bulletin as useful as 
possible.  Tell us what you would like to see in the bulletin, it is your bulletin! 

 

 

 

Lots of beach cleaning has been carried out this year by our enthusiastic local groups in Argyll 

& Bute.  We would like to thank everyone involved as they have worked hard to spruce up and 

improve our local area.  Here are a few photos of some of them at work!   

 

Beach Cleansð2017 
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